
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

This letter is to express my support of Midas Gold's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project 

to be permitted. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support for Midas 

Gold Idaho is so strong. 

 

Midas Gold has made it clear reclamation efforts will start alongside operations. They have worked 

to find safe access routes to the site that keeps vehicles away from our precious waterways. Plus, 

the company is trying to minimize their impact on the environment by keeping facilities within the 

existing footprint of historic mining operations. 

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest 

Service has provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given 

Idahoans sufficient time to comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project 

forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: David J Wriglesworth 


